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Dear Families, welcome back to term three. We hope that everyone had a wonderful break and enjoyed time 

with your families and friends. We were proud of our students’ efforts and achievements in their learning last 

semester and look forward to seeing them continue to grow this term.  

 

Lots of exciting events will be happening this term, which include: 

-Swimming (Year F-2) 

-Camp (Year 3-6) 

-Book Week 

-Dental van visit 

-Colour Run 

-Family Math Day 

We will be posting the details of these events on Compass. Please ensure to keep your eyes on the Compass 

news! 

 

Uniform  

The term has started cold, so please ensure that students’ jumpers and uniform are the correct school uni-

form with items clearly labelled. Students unable to wear the correct uniform will require a note to inform the 

classroom teacher.  

 

NAPLAN results  

Individual NAPLAN results have arrived for Year 3 and Year 5 students. Parents can collect your child’s NAPLAN 

report from the office. 

http://www.dallasps.vic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW ENROLMENTS 

New enrolments welcome Foundation to Year 6.  Please see office staff for details of enrolment. Alternatively 
click here to access an enrolment form 

 

PICKING UP STUDENTS  

All parents must come to the office when picking up their child at all times before entering the school. If your 
child needs to leave early you must sign them out at the office. All students arriving late must come to the 
front office for a late pass.  

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

The canteen is open twice a week. Tuesday and Thursday. Lunch orders must be placed online before 
8:30am. Please see attached Canteen price list for food items and prices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Years Foundation - 2. Week 1: 22/07/24 - 25/07/24 

Swimming Years Foundation - 2. Week 2: 29/07/24 - 1/08/24  

SSV Winter Sport Program Year 5/6:  25/07/24 - 13/08/24  

Doxa Malmsbury Camp. Year 3-6:  14/08/24 - 16/08/24  

 

https://www.dallasps.vic.edu.au/?page_id=1232


 

 

In Numeracy, students in the Foundation area have been engag-
ing in a variety of lessons that have been focusing on recognising 
and matching numerals to written numbers up to 20. Students 
have been enjoying learning to also make the number using ma-
terials like counters, teddies and unifix blocks . As part of their 
measurement, the students are engaging in learning about the 
days of the week. 

In term three we have been completing craft activities that correspond with shortlisted book week story-

books. If I was a horse was a book that we read and then created a horse craft on. The students are also 

working very hard every morning on learning their letter sounds and blending and segmenting.  

Pupil of the week: 

FA: Isaac and Manell 

FB: Jannah and Allen 

FC: Rayan and Ameer  

In inquiry, students are beginning their learning on celebrations 

around the world. This week we brainstormed all the things we 

knew about celebrations. This term students will learn about 

different cultural celebrations that other people celebrate. Our 

foundation students are also looking forward to celebrating our 

100 days of school, which will be happening very soon!  
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In term 3, our inquiry topic is ‘then and now’. Students will be 
able to investigate and describe the differences and similarities 
between life in the past and life today, focusing on various as-
pects such as technology, transportation, communication, and 
daily routines. Student are exposed with visuals and videos illus-
trating life in the past and present to spark curiosity. They have 
created a class chart (KWI) brainstorm what  

In Reading, students are learning to unpack the and identify the 

key elements of a story (characters, setting, beginning, middle 

and end). Students used story maps to visually organize and re-

tell stories, enhance reading comprehension through visual rep-

resentation and sequencing events. 

Pupil of the week: 

1A: Mohammed Saif Khan and Celina Abouelfadl 

1B: Sumaya Taleb and Musa Tiba 

1/2C: Suvan Adhikari and Aisha El Rifai   

2D: Jada Merhi and Najwa Mohamad   

2E: Yagmur Sak and Affan Patore   

In our math class, students reviewed their skills on recognizing 

place values and ordering numbers using visual aids (place val-

ues charts, uni-fix, MAB blocks). Students were exposed to in-

teractive games and worksheets focusing on identifying the 

place values, group activities were also implemented where stu-

dents use number cards and dices to create numbers and dis-

cuss, compare, and order from largest to smallest.  

Students will develop the ability to write a recount of a personal 

experience or event. They will practice constructing simple sen-

tences that clearly convey key details, such as who was in-

volved, what happened, where it took place, and when it oc-

curred. This will help them build their narrative skills and ability 

to communicate effectively. 



 

 

In reading, students have been learning 

about the features of a bibliography.  

In writing, students have begun researching 

different famous people and learning about 

their life and why they are famous.  

Reminders for all:  

Readers and homework go home on Mondays 

and return on Fridays. �   

Pupil of the week: 

3/4A: Eshaal Ali and Patrick Scorey  

3/4B: Omar Kattoub and Ismail Tiba 

3/4C:  Lamar Al Boudi & Ali Rabah  

3/4D: Ibrahim Taha and Ayah Ali  

3/4E: Yussuf Ashe and Xander Davey  

In maths, students have continued to build 

their knowledge of place value and how 

numbers can look.  



 

 

                                                Pupil of the week:  

5A: Suraya Etri and Tobias Scorey  

5B: Banin Selawi and Halil Guler   

5C: Adam Hendawi and Mariam Masri   

The first topic for writing this term is poetry. Linking 

to our Inquiry topic, students are looking at famous 

Australian poets. This week we looked at Kath Walk-

er, a famous Indigenous poet. With a focus on inno-

vation, students unpacked the poem, discussed the 

theme, and began to make changes to the poem 

without altering the core meaning. This is an im-

portant skill to develop as it allows for students to 

enhance their ability to generate creative ideas 

Our reading topic connects to our writing topic, where 

students are looking at the same poem ‘Ballad of Totems’ 

by Kath Walker. Students researched Kath Walker’s impact 

on Australian history. They also studied her poem and ex-

plored the rhyming structure used. Additionally, students 

are improving their vocabulary by being exposed to the 

intricate language within the poems, as they find syno-

nyms for words that are unfamiliar. 

The students are revisiting place value with an 

emphasis on decimals. They are learning how to 

identify, compare and order decimals from small-

est to greatest. Additionally, students are expand-

ing their mathematical vocabulary as they look at 

whole numbers and fractional parts, including 

tenths and hundredths. Furthermore, we are 

looking at measurement, more specifically, 

length. Students are learning to convert measure-

ments of length using the conversion table.  

It has been an exciting start to the term, kicking off our new 

inquiry topic ‘Australia; Fast Forward and Rewind’. Students 

discussed their prior knowledge of Australia, its history, 

government, and First Nation People. We then tuned in 

and broadened our knowledge to determine specific areas 

that we’d like to research, create, and action. We’re look-

ing forward to seeing the students’ interest grow and 

which path they go down, whether it be government, histo-

ry or First Nation People.  

6A: Hiba Riaz and Zain Nizamani  

6B: Yasrib Khodr and Yusuf Awad   



  

 

 

 

Dallas Kindergarten 

Welcome back to all our children and families to term 3 of kin-

dergarten. We hope our families had a restful and enjoyable 

break. 

As children settle back into the routine, they are experiencing 

new and exciting things such as beginning kinder to prep transi-

tion and hosting their three-year-old friends for play dates. 

In preparation for school, this term children are focusing strong-

ly on letter formation, signing their name each morning to 

strengthen hand eye coordination, letter recognition and fine 

motor development  

A reminder that children are outdoors during Winter and a solid 

coat, gum boots and beanies should be worn.   

Upfield Kindergarten 

As term 3 started, Upfield Kindergarten welcomed all the families 

and children back from the winter break! The children were so 

excited to be back at kinder and meet their educators again. The 

educators gave the children an opportunity for them to share 

about their break, we also reviewed expectations and routines 

for an easier beginning for the term. Therefore, the first week 

back will incorporate fun and unstructured play to improve chil-

dren's social and cognitive skills. Activities may include building 

with LEGOs, exploring a garden, blowing bubbles and playing 

with dramatic area using their imagination. Due to the cold win-

ter days, we encourage all families to bring a coat or jacket, addi-

tional clothing and a pair of socks with their children.  
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For further information, please contact Hub Coordinator Alessandra Marques. 

Tel:  9309-1181 Mob: 0419 475 047 

Community Hub Activities – Term 3/2024 

Welcome back to 3rd Term   I hope you are doing well. 

Dallas Community Hub has prepared great activities and 

FREE programs to continue to support our families with 

English classes, social groups, Quran classes, vocational 

pathways, playgroups and much more. Find our Term 3 

Timetable attached for more details or visit our Hub near 

to Upfield Kindergarten (Werribee St entrance).  

FREE Talk therapy on Thursdays during school hours. We 

offer a child-friendly space with tea and coffee available 

for individual and private appointments. Start talk therapy 

today and live a better life. ACAP Clinic at Dallas Brooks 

Community Primary School. Bookings at the Hub on 0419 

475 047. Share the great news with friends and families! 

5 FREE Community Wellbeing Workshops with Pilates 

Sessions Fridays from 9.15 am to 12.15 pm, morning tea 

provided, every fortnight. Each 3-hours workshop will 

focus on a specific aspect of mental health and wellness: 

mindfulness, self-care, complex trauma, mental health first 

aid, and overall wellbeing. The week gap between each 

workshop is crucial for allowing participants ample time to 

reflect on and assimilate the information and techniques 

they learn, practice the new skills learnt, and gradually 

implement behaviour changes into their daily lives. 

Starting in August! Bookings at the Hub on 0419 475 047.  

Waiting list for our OzHarvest NEST program. NEST 

(Nutrition Education Skills Training) is six-week program 

teaching adults about healthy eating and easy, affordable 

cooking in a friendly and fun environment. Starts on 

Wednesday, Aug 14th from 11am to 1.30 pm until Sep 

18th, 2024. The participants must be committed to attend-

ing all sessions and children are not allowed to attend. 

Express of interest to our waiting list at the Hub on 0419 

475 047.  
















